
To whom it may concern, 
 
It has been legal for nearly a decade for Oregon voters to download Oregon petitions where they can 
print them on their home printer, sign them and mail them in to the chief petitioner.   They are called 
single -signer online petitions sheets and have allowed voters to participate in democracy — especially 
disabled and senior voters who are home bound. I strongly OPPOSE SB 761 which aims to revoke this 
rule and censor the use of the internet in allowing people to download petitions.  I urge you to vote no. 
 
Tammy Bennett  
Aumsville resident  
 
 
 


